
Sunday School’s Annual 
Thanksgiving Food Collection 

HELP OUR CHILDREN LEARN TO HELP OTHERS! 

Our Sunday School will start our food collection this month and 
continue the collection throughout the school year. Our goal is to 
work together to stock the empty shelves of the food bank all 
year long! This initial collection will help provide healthy
Thanksgiving dinner options for families in need. Donations will 
be brought to St. Peter’s Haven. 

Please bring in non-perishable food items and leave 
them in the atrium in the food collection basket. 

Thank you! Your support is important to so many! 

SAINT GEORGE GREEK ORTHODOX CHURCH


